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Held at Wilton YMCA on 6/29/14.

Meeting called to order at about 1:00. Meeting was adjourned about 1:30.
No new nominations to the board. All members were reelected.
Treasurer's report: Conn Masters ended last year with over 44 000.

MNew ltems:

Having officials for meets has been a challenge. Ideas introduced to encourage more officials at
masters meets included using LMSC funds to offer stipends and reimbursing usms membership
fees after officiating a set number of meets. Nothing has been agreed upon yet.

Conn Masters helped sanction the open water championships. Attendance was lower than hoped
but it was agreed to help again next year. It was agreed that the race was important and more
advertising efforts would made.

Jeff stressed his desire to have members participate in World Championships and Summer
Nationals. Many at the meeting were planning to do one or the other.

It was again stated that Connecticut is looking for interested volunteers. Specifically, people to
host meets, participate on the board, and get involved on a national level.
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